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MEDICAL VS. VISION CARE EYE EXAM 
 

What You Need To Know Before Your Exam 
 
Many patients have a vision care eye exam benefit as part of their health insurance or 
with a separate vision care plan such as VSP, Davis Vision, or Eyemed. When you have 
medical and vision care coverage, which plan should be billed for your visit? 
 
Your ​medical insurance ​is billed if a medical condition is discovered during your 
examination. Medical care would address conditions such as: 
 

● Evaluation of an ocular disease you have been diagnosed with (e.g., glaucoma, 
cataract, corneal, or retinal disease) 

● A complaint such as redness, tearing, burning, or other pain or discomfort to the 
eyes 

● A history of or new onset of floaters, flashes of light, or other visual disturbance 
● To follow an existing chronic condition such as diabetes, corneal disease, dry 

eye syndrome, an autoimmune disease, or if you take a high risk medications like 
Plaquenil 

● If you are scheduled for additional testing such as visual field, OCT, or retinal 
photography 

● If your visit requires a report to your primary care physician  
 
Your ​vision care plan ​is used to cover your refraction (measurements taken to 
formulate your prescription) and glasses or contact lens prescription and is billed on its 
own if you have none of the above findings or complaints. These definitions are based 
on the guidelines set by your insurance company and vision care plans. Due to 
insurance regulations, Greenberg Laser Eye Center must bill the appropriate insurance 
based on the patient’s diagnosis. 
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